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Dear Parent, 

Further to my correspondence last week, I regret to inform you that staff absences among teachers and non-

teaching staff continue to have a significant impact on the delivery of lessons in all schools. Our main priority is 

to keep the school open, especially for those taking examinations this year. However, All Saints College has a 

duty of care to ensure the health and safety of all pupils and staff. We, therefore, have had to make the 

difficult decision to move some year groups to remote learning, on a short term basis.  

This decision has not been taken lightly and we need your support and understanding at this difficult and 

uncertain time. To protect us all can you please remind your child about the importance of wearing a face 

mask while in school. 

At present this will be our intended schedule for Tuesday 29th March but will be reviewed throughout the 

week. 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents, please note that staff not affected by Omicron, will be covering for absent colleagues and learning 

materials will be available on google classroom when they are not delivering face to face lessons. These 

arrangements will be reviewed weekly and parents will be informed at the earliest opportunity.  

Remote Learning  

We have developed a range of materials (videos and user guides) to help parents and pupils access and use 

Google classroom.  

https://www.allsaintscollege.co.uk/remote-learning 

Kind regards 

 

 
Mrs Bronagh Farrimond 

 Principal 

Day  Year Group at home 

Tuesday 29th March Year 8 will work from home  
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